TEXAS ASSOCIATION of COUNTIES



Cybersecurity Course Enrollment Form for Counties

Under state law, Tex. Gov't Code § 2054.5191, effective June 14, 2019, all employees, elected officials, and appointed officials who have access to a local government computer system or database and use a computer to perform at least 25 percent of their duties must complete a cybersecurity training program certified by the Texas Department of Information Resources (DIR) at least annually.

In response to the cybersecurity training mandate and in furtherance of our continued commitment to our county family, TAC offers a free cybersecurity course that has been certified by DIR and fulfills the requirements of the law each year.

Should your county choose to participate in TAC's cybersecurity training program, please have your Commissioners Court approve your county's participation, complete the enclosed form and return via email to SecurityTraining@county.org or fax to (512) 477-1324. For more information about the underlying legislation and TAC's cybersecurity training course, please visit county.org/cybersecurity.

Your course administrator will receive an email notification when your county is enrolled. Counties are required to report their compliance with the mandate by August 31, 2022. Enrollment is available on a rolling basis through July 29, 2022.

Printed Name

County Name

Authorized Signature

Date